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COMING SOON:
the 30thAnnualthe 30thAnnual
RADNOR FALL 
FESTIVAL

VENDOR INFORMATION

BECOME A VENDOR!
Space is limited. Reservation Deadline: Monday, August 29th

WBA provides one table and two chairs. Canopy, decor, etc. are your responsibility. This is a rain or shine event.
For more information and sponsorship contact: wba@radnorfallfestival.com

Wayne Business Association membership required.

Non-Profit: $75 per table • Business: $150 per table
Restaurant: $250 per table

SIGN UP TO 
BE A SPONSOR!
The 30th Annual Radnor Fall 
Festival is being planned now! 
Give your business exposure to 
thousands in the local community. 
To ensure your sponsorship and 
placement in any upcoming WBA or event advertisements, please email 
wba@radnorfallfestival.com and submit your sponsorship ASAP!

A big "thank you" to those who have already signed up to be sponsors.

SIGN UP TO BE A VENDOR!
Vendor applications are now being accepted for the Radnor Fall Festival!
If you are interested in being a vendor at one of our most popular events, 
please contact wba@radnorfallfestival.com or visit 
www.RadnorFallFestival.com for more information.

Downtown Wayne on North Wayne Avenue

SUNDAY, 9/18
12:00 – 4:00PM

GOLD SPONSOR $2,500
• Corporate logo featured on event posters displayed in community
• Logo ad on the WBA website and Facebook page
• Prominent name and logo recognition featured on promotional materials for event
• Sponsorship name and logo on all event advertisements
• Recognition as Radnor Fall Festival supporters during event announcements
• 2 (3’x2’) signs with name and logo placed near festival activities
• 1 featured social media post prior to event
• Post event recognition and thank you in Wayne Business Association newsletter 
 (currently over 200 members)
• Vendor space with tent on N. Wayne Avenue during the event

PLATINUM SPONSOR $5,000
• Corporate logo featured on event posters displayed in community
• Logo ad on the WBA website and Facebook page
• Opportunity to promote your business with 1 email blast promotion
• Prominent name and logo recognition featured on promotional materials for event
• Sponsorship name and logo on all event advertisements
• Recognition as Radnor Fall Festival supporters during event announcements
• 3 (3’x2’) signs with name and logo placed near festival activities
• 1 featured social media post prior to event
• Post event recognition and thank you in Wayne Business Association newsletter
 (currently over 200 members)
• Vendor space with tent on N. Wayne Avenue during the event

BRONZE SPONSOR $500
• Company name listed on event posters
• 1 (1’x1.5’) sign with name and logo placed near festival activities
• Post event recognition and thank you in Wayne Business Association newsletter 
 (currently over 200 members)
• Vendor space on N. Wayne Avenue during the event 

SILVER SPONSOR $1,000
• Corporate logo featured on event posters displayed in community
• Sponsorship name and logo on all event advertisements
• 2 (1’x1.5’) signs with name and logo placed near festival activities
• Post event recognition and thank you in Wayne Business Association newsletter 
 (currently over 200 members)
• Vendor space on N. Wayne Avenue during the event 

PRESENTING SPONSOR $7,500  1 AVAILABLE
• Sponsor Name incorporated into event name “Radnor Fall Festival  Presented   
 by_______________”
• Event name featured for one year on WBA website under Featured Events
• Corporate logo and photo displayed on Wayne Business Association’s  website for one year
• Exclusive 10’ x 10’ promotional/hospitality tent at the event
• Opportunity to address and thank participants and attendees directly from main stage 
 two times during event
• Opportunity to promote your business with 2 email blast promotions
• Prominent banner display on festival main stage and ride entrance
• Prominent name and logo recognition featured on all promotional materials for event  
 including social media and posters
• Sponsorship name and logo on all event advertisements
• Recognition as Radnor Fall Festival presenter during event announcements
• 2 featured social media posts prior to event
• 10 complimentary ride and game wristbands
• Post event recognition and thank you in Wayne Business Association newsletter 
 (currently over 200 members)

30TH
YEAR

www.radnorfallfestival.com | #radnorfallfest

OUR LARGEST EVENT!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
The WBA is seeking volunteers for the Radnor Fall Festival!

Contact support@waynebusiness.com if you would like to get involved.

SOLD
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PRESIDENT
Deanna Doane
Click Canyon
484.744.3337

VICE PRESIDENT
Mike Libert
Main Line Print Shop
610.688.7782

SECRETARY
Clare Girton
Keller Williams
610.322.8047 

TREASURER
Nelson Dayton
Dayton Lock Co.
610.688.9188

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Nancy Campbell
Wayne Art Center
610.688.3553

Andy Dickerson
Teresa's Café and Next Door Bar
610.293.9909 

Frank Grabuski
Radnor Wealth Advisors, LLC
610.601.4942

Ken Kearns
118 North/Cadence Advisors
610.639.1302

Steve Shreiner
Shreiner Tree Care
610.265.6004

Reed Taylor
Community Advocate
610.574.6564

Laura M. Tobey, Esq.
Reidenbach & Associates, LLC
610.572.7075 

Chris Todd
Christopher’s Restaurant
610.687.6558

YOUR WBA BOARDFROM THE PRESIDENT
Happy Summer! 
	 Since our last printed correspondence, we have had A LOT going on! From our Annual Awards event to our beloved 
Christmas Tree tradition being continued, from a successful Music Festival to networking in a pleasure garden! 
	 Our Annual Awards evening, one of our most popular events of the year, brought together members new 
and old, and honored volunteers and community partners that are a representation of what makes us such a 
special organization. 
	 And, with the replacement of the tree at the Wayne Train Station, the traditions will live on for many 
Christmases to come. Thank you for the hard work of board member, Reed Taylor and Corporate Partner of the 
Year, Shreiner Tree Service. We thank Reed for working through all the protocols and partnering with SEPTA and 
Amtrak and Radnor Township to steward this project through. Keith Martin Electric will make sure the lights shine 
bright when our Christmas in Wayne happens for years to come. Hope you have had a chance to check it out, we 
think it looks awfully pretty. 
	 We are about helping our businesses grow and connect and we love seeing people connect in great places 
around our community. Thank you to our friends at Villanova University for hosting us at the Refectory in May and 
the team from Chanticleer for opening their beautiful gardens to us for our June Member Meeting. It is such fun 
to be able to offer these kinds of events to our members. 
	 The weather cooperated and we welcomed thousands to town for the Wayne Music Festival and, in turn, 
raised thousands for the Music is Love Foundation. Bravo to Ken Kearns and his team for such an amazing event 
that not only showcased the music but our special town! 
	 We are looking ahead now to our 30th Annual Radnor Fall Festival. All of us here at the WBA are extremely 
proud to have sustained this event and continue to provide an award-winning experience that is fun for all ages. 
From the Top Dog Contest to moon bounces, from local vendors to dance and music performances, there is 
something for everyone to enjoy. Mark your calendars for Sunday, September 18th.  And if you are so inclined, 
consider volunteering a few hours that day to help us out!  
	 See you around town! Happy Summer! 

Deanna Doane
Click Canyon Digital Marketing Agency
Wayne Business Association – President
484.744.3337

INTRODUCING FRANK GRABUSKI 
Frank Grabuski is the CEO & Founder of Radnor Wealth Advisors located at 515 E. Lancaster 
Avenue. Frank grew up in Wayne and graduated from Radnor High School. He went on to earn 
bachelor degrees in both Finance and Accounting from the University of Delaware. Frank started 
his professional career at Deloitte in Philadelphia and, soon thereafter, made a career change 
over to the asset management industry working as a Regional Vice President for The Hartford 
Funds in the New York and Connecticut region. 

He brought his family back to the area in 2012, leaving corporate America and starting his own Independent 
Wealth Management practice working with families and individuals. This road led to the founding of his current 
business, Radnor Wealth Advisors, LLC. Outside of work Frank enjoys being active outdoors and anything athletic.  
Whether it's playing golf at Overbrook Golf Club, on the fishing stream, or running around with his kids, it 
would be time well spent for him.  Frank and his wife Miranda have three kids; Brayden, Gavin, and Ava and they 
currently reside in Villanova.

INTRODUCING STEVE SHREINER
Steve Shreiner started his tree care company in 1986 after graduating from Radnor High School. 
He married his high school sweetheart Meg (Flanigan) Shreiner and together have 3 college 
aged children. Their son Michael, a recent Penn State University graduate, is following in his 
father’s footsteps and starting the second generation of Shreiner Tree Care. Living and working 
with the community has always been important to Steve. Now, in his 36th year in business, Steve 
is excited to be a Wayne Business Association Board Member and looks forward to serving the 
interests of the local business community. 
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IN REVIEW
ANNUAL APRIL MEETING AND AWARDS PRESENTATION – 
APRIL 21, 2022
Thank you to everyone who attended our Annual Meeting! It was so fun to see everyone 
interacting with each other in the beautiful space provided to us by the Wayne Art Center.

Congratulations to our Ben Wilson Award Winner Joe Maguire of the Radnor Fire Company. 
The Ben Wilson Award is presented annually to a resident with exemplary volunteer service 
to the Radnor community. The award comes with $500 to be donated to the charity of the 
recipient's choice. Joe decided to graciously donate the earnings to the DMAX Foundation, an 
organization that focuses on creating connections and conversations that matter to strengthen 
mental health and emotional well-being for young people. And... you can't make this up – just 
as Joe was receiving his award, there was a FIRE ALARM, that had some of his guests run for 
the door to answer the call! 

Our second annual award is the Lawrence T. Adelberger award given to a WBA member for 
exemplary volunteer service for the Wayne Business Association and its membership. The 
2022 recipient is WBA board member Reed Taylor. Reed put in countless time this past year  
to steward the project of getting the new Christmas tree. 

The 2022 Corporate Partner of the Year is Shreiner Tree Care. This award is given to a corporate 
sponsor who has gone above and beyond to support the Wayne Business Association. 
Shreiner Tree Care supports the WBA consistently through sponsorships every year and most 
recently worked with WBA to secure and receive permits for the Wayne Christmas Tree, as well 
as remove the old tree, and plant the new one. They not only support the WBA, but also other 
community organizations, schools, and the Township. We are ever grateful to Steve and his 
team for all the support not only in 2022, but over many years. We were happy to have Steve 
on hand for the pictures below in front of our new Christmas tree (see next page). Steve was 
the partner in this project and also went out of his way to help bring this to fruition.

Thank you to our outgoing board member,Greg Basile of Keller Williams Devon-Wayne, for 
his two terms of service to the Wayne Business Association. There is no one more passionate 
about connecting people in the community than Greg! 

Pam McLean-Parker and Nancy Campbell of the Wayne 
Art Center visit with Scott Reidenbach of Reidenbach 

and Associates, LLC.

Cheryl Tumola, Doug Blazey, Florence Hubert, and  
Patty Lee. These four folks represent what it truly  

means to be a volunteer for life.

WBA members Michael Homans, Gary Cutler, and John 
Strohman visit with WBA board member Ken Kearns

Officially welcoming board members 
Laura Tobey and Frank Grabuski.

Reed Taylor (right), the recipient of the 2022 
Lawrence T. Adelberger Award for Service to the WBA, 

with 2021's recipient, Ken Kearns.

WBA president Deanna Doane; treasurer and head of the Ben 
Wilson committee Nelson Dayton; and Doug Felske 

a past recipient and member of the Radnor Fire Company 
with 2022 Ben Wilson Award Winner Joe Maguire of the 

Radnor Fire Company.

WBA president Deanna Doane presents Steve Shreiner of 
Shreiner Tree Care with the 2022 Corporate Partner 

of the Year Award. 
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IN REVIEW

HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED!
Each year the WBA uses funds from our community sponsors to fund 
up to three scholarships to local high school graduates. These students 
work at a Wayne Business and are involved in their community. This 
year we awarded three $1,000 scholarships to some impressive local 
students! Thank you to our interview team, WBA board members Clare 
Girton and Reed Taylor.

Congratulations to our recipients (L to R): Lucy Minning: works at 
Main Line Print Shop, graduated from Radnor HS, and will attend 
Hillsdale College in Michigan for track; Collin Todd: works at 
Christopher's A Neighborhood Place, graduated from Conestoga 
HS, and will attend Virginia Tech; and Charlotte Borger: works at 
Christopher's A Neighborhood Place, graduated from Conestoga HS, 
and will attend Villanova.

FRESH NEW CHRISTMAS TREE PLANTED
The WBA worked with Shreiner Tree Care, Radnor Township, SEPTA, and Amtrak to have a fresh new tree planted at the corner of North 
Wayne Avenue and Station Avenue. 

The new Norway Spruce, while only 30' tall currently, will grow for generations to come. The whole area was leveled and completely cleared 
of brush as well.

Shreiner has also spearheaded this project by securing and receiving permits. However, this project could not be fully completed without 
Keith Martin Electric, who is providing all new electrical for the area..

WBA Board Members with award recipients Reed Taylor and Steve Shreiner.
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WAYNE MUSIC FESTIVAL – SATURDAY, JUNE 11, 2022 
We want to extend a big THANK YOU to everyone at The Wayne Music Festival and Music Is Love Foundation Inc. (and Mother Nature) for 
putting on an amazing event. Wayne was ROCKING! It was great to see the streets filled with people and the community coming together 
to support a great cause and enjoy our town!

Thank you to our friends at the Radnor Township Police Department, Radnor Township, Public Works, and Radnor Fire Company for all the 
continued support!

photos © Karl McWherter Photography

JUNE MEMBER NETWORKING MEETING AT CHANTICLEER GARDEN 
A big thank you to the wonderful team at Chanticleer Garden for hosting our June Member Networking Meeting. No offense to any place 
else in Wayne, but Chanticleer is the most beautiful location to network in the area! Thank you to executive director Bill Thomas for sharing 
the story of the garden and bringing his team together to greet everyone and share the gardens with us. Tredici Italian Market provided a 
lovely spread of summery foods to enjoy!  

If you are not a member yet, why not?  Join us to build your business and enjoy meeting others in the community!

IN REVIEW
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MEMBER HAPPENINGS

NEW RADNOR BUSINESSES – RADNOR TOWNSHIP DESIGN REVIEW BOARD
NEW BUSINESSES:
AFC Fitness
555 East Lancaster Avenue, Radnor

Alli Nails Bar
236 East Lancaster Avenue, Wayne

Buena Onda Restaurant
226 North Radnor Chester Road, Radnor

City Hydration
181 East Lancaster Avenue, Wayne

Emerson Group
407-409 East Lancaster Avenue, Wayne

Foxlane Homes
57 West Avenue, Wayne

Marriott Tribute Hotel
165 King of Prussia Road, Radnor

Radnor Life Sciences Center
250 King of Prussia Road, Radnor

Republic Bank
212 East Lancaster Avenue, Wayne

VISIT WWW.WAYNEBUSINESS.COM FOR COMPLETE MEMBERSHIP LISTINGNEW MEMBERS                               
Aether Medicine
Asare Christian MD, MPH
565 East Swedesford Road #315, Wayne
484.806.1101 • www.aethermedicine.com

Dr. Tina Ho, MD Plastic Surgery
Megan Irish
744 West Lancaster Avenue, Building 2, 
Suite 200, Wayne
610.688.3363 • www.drtinaho.com

Gene McMillen, Gardener/Arborist
Wayne, PA
610.717.6337 • arborgene@gmail.com

My Coffee Connect/Metwalk
Melissa Aidukas
Philadelphia, PA
610.463.5597 • info@wibsn.com

Options for Senior America
Christine McGovern
175 Strafford Avenue, Suite One, Wayne
610.975.4422
optionscorp.com/location/Wayne-PA-62

Saint Rocco’s Treats
Kolby Rush
Perkasie, PA
215.933.2795 • www.saintroccostreats.shop

Seasons Pizza
Tarek Bahgat
369 West Lancaster Avenue, Wayne
484.580.8177 • www.seasonspizza.com

Van Cleve Bridal and Evening
Diane Oliva
1604 East Lancaster Avenue, Paoli
610.647.5055 • www.vanclevebridal.com

YogaSix Main Line
Jessica Colameco
317 East Lancaster Avenue, Wayne
484.580.9478 • www.yogasix.com/main-line

WBA MONTHLY MEMBER MEETINGS
Attending the monthly meetings is a great way to utilize being a member – meet other members, network to build your business, and hear 
about what is happening in town. 

They are ALWAYS the 3rd Thursday of the month except December.

If you are interested in hosting one of our monthly meetings, please email info@waynebusiness.com. Our 2023 meetings are being planned now!

OCT
20

Radnor
Wealth Advisors

APR
20

Annual Meeting
Wayne Art Center

FEB
16

TBD

MAY
18

TBD

JUL
20

TBD

NOV
17
Radnor ABC 

DEC
2-4

Christmas
in Wayne

AUG
18

Peter’s 
Place

MAR
16

TBD

JUN
15

TBD

AUG
17

TBD

SEP
14

TBD

JAN
19

TBD

SEP15
Reidenbach &
Associates, LLC



Summer 2022  |  7

MEMBER HAPPENINGS
CONGRATULATIONS BEST OF MAIN LINE TODAY AND MAIN LINE MEDIA NEWS 2022 WINNERS!
We already know that what we have here in Wayne is pretty special. But when others recognize our shops and restaurants as the best of the 
best, we can't help but gush a little. 

KEEP YOUR INFORMATION UP TO DATE & STAY INFORMED!
Don't miss out on any important updates from the WBA. Please alert us if you have had any changes to your general contact information. 

You can even update your WBA listing online!
If you have not yet renewed your WBA dues for 2022, please do so today. 

Contact support@waynebusiness.com with any questions or concerns.

•	 118 North	
Dinner and a Show

•	 333 Belrose	
Brussels Sprouts

•	 Alessandro's Wood Fired Italian & Bar	
Antipasto

•	 Ame Salon and Spa	
Stylists

•	 BCA Therapy	  
Mind and Body Program

•	 Braxton's Animal Works	  
Pet Store

•	 Brightview Senior Living	
Senior Community 

•	 Christopher's A Neighborhood Place	
Family Dining

•	 DiBruno Bros	
Cheesemonger

•	 Ivory Tree Portraits	
Family Photographer

•	 Lancaster County Farmers Market	
Locally-Sourced Produce

•	 Love Birds	  
New Boutique

•	 Main Line School Night	  
Adult Classes

•	 Main Point Books	
Independent Book Store

•	 Margaret Kuo's	  
Sake Selection

•	 Nudy's – Wayne	
Breakfast

•	 Out There Outfitters	
Outdoor Apparel

•	 Rosalie	
Brunch

•	 The Goat's Beard	
Sidewalk Dining

•	 The Radnor Hotel	  
Hotel

•	 The Refectory	
Flatbreads

•	 Tredici Italian Market	
Parmesan Sandwiches

•	 Van Cleve	
Women's Evening

•	 Wayne Art Center	
Gallery

Main Line Today Winners

Main Line Media News Winners	
•	 Berwyn Lawnmower 

Lawnmower Sales and Service
•	 Christopher's A Neighborhood Place 

Bar Fare
•	 Club La Maison 

Fitness Center
•	 Cornerstone 

Bistro
•	 Day Spa By Zsuzsanna 

Day Spa
•	 Farnan Jewelers 

Diamond Jewelry
•	 First Resource Bank 

Community Bank
•	 Foote Orthodontics 

Orthodontics
•	 Great American Pub 

Neighborhood Pub

•	 Kids 'N Kribs 
Children's Furniture

•	 Louella 
Women's Clothing

•	 Margaret Kuo's 
Chinese

•	 Nothing Bundt Cakes 
Cakes and Cupcakes

•	 Pilates and More 
Pilates Studio

•	 Stephen DiOrio/State Farm 
Insurance Agent

•	 Surrey Services for Seniors	  
Senior Services

•	 The Little House Shop 
Crystal and China

•	 The Radnor Hotel 
Banquet Facility, Brunch

	

•	 Valley Forge Flowers 
Home Decor

•	 Velvet Shoestring 
Consignment Furnishings

•	 Village Wellness 
Holistic Health

•	 Wayne Jewelers 
Engagement Rings

2022

Main Line Times
and Suburban
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MEMBER HAPPENINGS

ANNIVERSARY/RIBBON CUTTINGS
If you would like to have a  ribbon cutting for your new business or celebrate an anniversary, please reach out to: support@waynebusiness.com.

DAY SPA BY ZSUZSANNA – 18 YEAR ANNIVERSARY
Congratulations to Zsuzsanna Byer and her team at Day Spa by Zsuzsanna.

They just celebrated 18 years in business in Wayne. The spa is an award-winning day spa 
offering medical esthetic services, facials, body treatments, massage therapy, infra red sauna 
and permanent make up. Make an appointment with one of their highly trained staff for your 
next spa service.

Day Spa by Zsuzsanna is located at 241 Conestoga Road, Wayne, 610.688.3969.

KIDS 'N KRIBS – 40 YEAR ANNIVERSARY
Congratulations to our friends at Kids 'N Kribs on celebrating 40 years!

Kids 'N Kribs is a baby and family lifestyle store offering heirloom baby furniture, baby apparel, baby 
gear, specialty toys, books, puzzles and gifts from around the world. They provide their clients with the 
product knowledge they need to make informed decisions about product selections to fit their baby 
and lifestyle requirements. 

If you're in the area, stop by and wish Gloria Clawson and her team a happy 40th anniversary!

Kids 'N Kribs is located in the Devon Design Center at 111 East Lancaster Avenue, Suite A, Devon, across 
from the Devon Horse Show grounds, info@kidsnkribs.com, 610.687.5437.

KID'S CLUBHOUSE WINS AGAIN 
Congratulations to our friends at Kids' Clubhouse of the Main Line for winning the Main Line Parent LOVE 
Award for Best Childcare on the Main Line.

Kids' Clubhouse of the Main Line provides quality, modern, literacy-based year-round early learning for ages 
2-5. Even though they have only been open for less than 3 years, parents have voted it the Best Childcare 
Center on the Main Line for 2 years in a row.

Kids' Clubhouse of the Main Line is located at 150 North Radnor Chester Road, Suite F130, Wayne, 
www.kidsclubhousemainline.com, 484.272.2582.

JWH BOUTIQUE NOW OPEN
JWH Boutique is a curated, high-end fashion boutique featuring 
the latest trends and vintage clothing, shoes, and accessories by 
luxury designers & brands.

JWH Boutique is now open at 209 East Lancaster Avenue, Wayne.

COMING SOON: 118 NORTH 
PRESENTS THE INAUGURAL WAYNE 
BREW FESTIVAL ON 8/6!
From 2-5pm, load up on 40+ craft brew pours from 
10 Pennsylvania-based breweries, Philly-centric tunes 
from WXPN DJ Dan Reed, and unlimited bites from 
the kitchen such as sliders, flatbreads and wings.

Use code WBA10 for 10% off tickets!
Purchase tickets at https://bit.ly/BrewFest_118N
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BE INVOLVED

WAYNE FROM YOUR EYES 
INSTAGRAM TAKEOVER!
Share your view of #waynepa! 

We would love to see Wayne from  
your point of view!

We love sharing things happening in 
Wayne, but know we can't be everywhere and 
don't see it the way you do. So, take over our 
Instagram for a week and share your view 
from your desk, window, sidewalk... and  
tell us about you and your business, too!

If you are interested, please contact 
support@waynebusiness.com to get 
assigned a week.

top: Mad Anthony Wayne Cafe
bottom: The Refectory at Villanova

MEMBER EVENTS & FEATURES
Visit www.waynebusiness.com for a listing of 

member events and recent news about our members.

Add your event to the website at any time with your login.

Having issues or need to ask a question?
Email support@waynebusiness.com

HAVING AN EVENT OR WANT  
TO SHARE ANY NEWS?

Your event or informational poster can be highlighted 
in the special WBA display box right at Wayne Jewelers 

for all of Wayne to see! Bring a poster to the 
Main Line Print Shop at 25 West Avenue. Call ahead 

at 610.688.7782. (current members only)

Please also share links, graphics, and any additional 
information and we will share on our social media. 

Email support@waynebusiness.com.

WBA MEMBERS ONLY
Did you know you can send an email to 
our list for just $50 ($25 for non profits)? 
Have us share your information to our 
social media (over 3,000 followers).

Use our social media to your advantage!

STAY SOCIAL!
WHEN YOU POST TO SOCIAL MEDIA MAKE SURE TO INCLUDE #WAYNEPA AND #LIFEINTHE19087.

CONNECTING COMMERCE WITH COMMUNITY IN WAYNE FOR OVER 80 YEARS
 waynepabiz waynebusinesswaynebusiness.com

THIS SUMMER,
LET’S MEET in WayneTHIS SUMMER,
LET’S MEET in Wayne

WITH SO MANY SHOPS AND RESTAURANTS TO CHOOSE FROM,
WAYNE IS YOUR SUMMER DESTINATION!

VISIT WWW.WAYNEBUSINESS.COM TO LEARN MORE
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STAY INFORMED

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
The WBA is seeking volunteers for upcoming events and specialized committees. 

Contact support@waynebusiness.com if you would like to get more involved.

We have heard from many of our member businesses that they have positions open! 

As a member of the WBA your business can list your job openings on our website. Log in to your profile and you are able 
to list your job openings. Please reach out to support@waynebusiness.com if you need access to your business profile.

Please also, if you are not looking for help, but know of people looking for jobs, share that many of our Wayne 
businesses are looking to hire good people!

SOUTH WAYNE AVENUE FLOOD REDUCTION PROJECT CONSTRUCTION
The South Wayne Avenue Flood Reduction Project construction is underway. Please see the closures and 
restrictions below:

•	 The South Wayne Municipal Park Lot will be closed starting May 31, 2022, for the project duration   
	 through November of 2022. 
•	 South Wayne Avenue will be closed from Runnymede Avenue to West Wayne Avenue, 
	 7:00 AM – 4:00 PM, Monday through Saturday, starting June 17, 2022, through September of 2022
•	 School Lane will be closed from South Wayne Avenue for approximately 1,000 feet, 7:00 AM – 4:00 PM, from August 1 through August 21 weekdays, 	
	 (this time period will be updated as the project moves forward)
•	 West Wayne Avenue will be closed from South Wayne Avenue to past the Post Office, 7:00 AM – 4:00 PM,  from August 1 through August 21 		
	 weekdays (this time period will be updated as the project moves forward)
•	 Runnymede Avenue will be closed from South Wayne Avenue to the municipal parking lot entrance, 7:00 AM – 4:00 PM, from September 12 
	 through September 16 (this time period will be updated as the project moves forward)

Please note that there is overlap in the road closure scheduling; not all streets will be closed concurrently. The detour for South Wayne Avenue 
is Conestoga Road to Lancaster Avenue.

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN
On July 18, the Radnor Township Board of Commissioners selected a consultant, Michael Baker International, to lead the Township through an update of 
our comprehensive plan and changes to our ordinances to move Radnor forward. 

They are truly hoping for robust community engagement process to make this work meaningful and reflective of where we all want our community to go.  
Should you want to be involved in this process and have commentary about it, please reach out to your commissioner. The commissioner for the Wayne 
Business Overlay district is Jack Larkin: jlarkin@radnor.org.

EAC PROPOSED PLASTIC BAG ORDINANCE RECEIVES PRELIMINARY APPROVAL
Radnor’s Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC) brought forth an ordinance to regulate the use and distribution of single-use 
plastic bags. A majority of the Board of Commissioners voted to introduce this ordinance which will be up for adoption in August. 

The essential requirements of the ordinance currently include:
•	 Each retail establishment will be asked to provide signs by every check-out station informing customers that in six months, 	
	 single-use plastic bags and non-recyclable paper bags will no longer be permitted
• 	 After a six-month warning period, a store may not provide single-use plastic shopping bags or non-recyclable paper bags
•	 A retail establishment may provide recyclable paper bags but must charge a minimum of 10 cents per bag. This fee will be retained by the business to 	
	 help defray the additional cost of paper bags as compared to plastic bags and to discourage customers from relying on paper bags
•	 Customers will be encouraged to bring or purchase reusable bags
•	 Exemptions to businesses who might suffer an undue hardship will be available

Should you have input on this please contact Radnor Township. Scan the QR code to the right for more information.
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PLAN NOW

HORSE CARRIAGE RIDE SPONSOR $5,000  1  AVAILABLE
•  Sponsor all of the horse-drawn carriage rides
•  Logo will be displayed on the back of each carriage
•  Listing on Christmas in Wayne website with link
•  Name and logo recognition featured on promotional posters   
 and social media for the event
•  Specific social media posts highlighting Carriage sponsorship
•  Post-event recognition and thank you in Wayne Business   
 Association newsletter, email, website and social media

COMMUNITY SPONSOR $500 UNLIMITED AVAILABLE
• Name and logo recognition featured on promotional posters,   
 digital ads and social media for the event  
• Post-event recognition and thank you in Wayne Business   
 Association newsletter, email, website and social media

CRAFTS AT THE FIREHOUSE SPONSOR $2,500  1  AVAILABLE
•  Sponsor the crafts at the firehouse
•  Logo will be displayed at the entrance to the firehouse
•  Listing on Christmas in Wayne website with link  (waynechristmas.com)
•  Name and logo recognition featured on promotional posters   
 and social media for the event
•  Specific social media posts highlighting Carriage sponsorship
•  Post-event recognition and thank you in Wayne Business   
 Association newsletter, email, website and social media

PRESENTING SPONSOR $7,500  1 AVAILABLE
• Sponsor name incorporated into event name – Wayne Business   
 Association’s, “Christmas in Wayne Presented by ______________”
•  Title listing on Christmas in Wayne website with link (waynechristmas.com)
•  Sponsor name featured for a year on WBA website under Featured Events
•  One-year WBA Membership
• 2 featured social media posts prior to the event
• Dedicated email to promote your business exclusively
•  Prominent name and logo recognition featured on all    
 promotional materials for the event including press releases,   
 social media, advertisements, and posters
•  Post-event recognition and thank you in Wayne Business Association  
 newsletter, email, website, and social media

Holiday Tree Lighting 
Sponsorship Levels & Benefits

waynechristmas.com 

Way ne Business
Associat ion’s

MORE THAN A MONTH OF ADVERTISING

Did you love an event last year and want to be a part of it this year? Sponsorship opportunities are now available year round.
Get involved and stay involved in your community.

COMMUNITY SPONSOR $500
UNLIMITED AVAILABLE

Make Checks payable to: Wayne Business Association,
Attn: Wayne Trick or Treat, PO Box 50, Wayne, PA 19087

Please include current contact name, address, phone, e-mail and logo. 
We will send a receipt via email.

SATURDAY BEFORE HALLOWEEN –
NORTH WAYNE AVENUE

Join our participating merchants and vendors for some 
Halloween trick or treating, candy, family fun, 

and, of course, Halloween promotions.

Contact WBA at 610.687.7698 or info@waynebusiness.com 
for more information.

•	 Corporate logo featured on event posters displayed in community
•	 Logo ad on the WBA website, www.waynebusiness.com, Instagram, 
	 and Facebook page
•	 Name and logo recognition featured on promotional materials for event
•	 Post event recognition and thank you in Wayne Business Association newsletter

TRICK  TReaTor

2022

WA YN E BIGGERANDBIGGEREACH YEAR!
WEEKEND 

LONG 
EVENT!



BUSINESS ASSOCIATION WAYNE

SHOP LOCAL
SHOP MEMBERS

PO Box 50  |  Wayne, PA 19087

2023 Membership Meetings are being planned now! Check the website for more events that will help you build your business.  
Meetings and all events are subject to change.

Summer 2022

SAVE THE DATES
Membership Meeting  |  Third Thursday of Each Month

AUG18
Peter’s Place

336 King of Prussia Road
7:30-9:00am

RSVP to 
rsvp@waynebusiness.com

all are welcome • free to attend 
light refreshments served

SEP15
Reidenbach &
Associates, LLC

229 West Wayne Avenue
5:30-7:00pm

RSVP to 
rsvp@waynebusiness.com

all are welcome • free to attend 
light refreshments served

OCT NOV20 17
Radnor Wealth Advisors

515 East Lancaster Avenue
5:30-7:00pm

Radnor ABC
120 West Wayne Avenue

7:30-9:00am

RSVP to 
rsvp@waynebusiness.com

all are welcome • free to attend 
light refreshments served

RSVP to 
rsvp@waynebusiness.com

all are welcome • free to attend 
light refreshments served


